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December 4th, 19r6.

3ev. Richard Roberts,
550 Dorchester Street Pest, 
Montreal.

Dear Reverend Roberts

morning of your letter of December 2nd in which
y0Uf resienatlon as a Governors» Fellow^ Corporation of McGill University. I shall

°re the Rovernors at their next♦ î wîîS &nd I*ftB 9:1 r9 yoUr request will be acceded 
to with regret.

Once more let me thank you 
you have taken in University aifairs during your stay in Montreal and for the 

goo i advice you have always so cheerfully given.
for the interest

v'ith all good wishes for your success wherever you may be, I am.

Yours faithfully,

ÆtÿM


